
Sacred Heart Catholic Church and St. Mary’s Catholic Church 
 PARISH BULLETIN  

Sacred Heart Church Reverend Dariusz Ziebowicz, S.D.S.  
Rockne, Texas Deacon Roger Muehr (512) 303-3082 St. Mary’s Church 
(512) 321-7991 Deacon Alvin Frerich (512) 303-5202 String Prairie, Texas 
(512) 303-2723 (fax) 4045 FM 535, Bastrop, TX 78602 (830) 839-4580 
shcrockne@hwtx.com http://sacredheart.rocknetx.com https://stmarysp.church 

Hall Rental: Please e-mail sacredhearthallrentals@live.com or call Diana and Mauro Rodriguez, 512-673-7422. 
  Holtman Hall Contracts are posted on the church website, http://sacredheart.rocknetx.com/ 
Baptism: One class is required for parents and sponsors!  Please call Fr. Dariusz or Deacon Roger or Deacon Alvin. 
Marriage: A six-month notice is required.  Please call Fr. Dariusz or Deacon Roger or Deacon Alvin. 
Pro-Life Coordinator: Linda Kutach Strmiska, 512-560-7197 or lifeatshc@gmail.com.  
Ministry to the Sick: When a parishioner is hospitalized or homebound, please contact the rectory. 
 

December 20, 2020 – Fourth Sunday of Advent 
 

MASSES: Monday 7:00 p.m. (Rockne) NO MASS 
 Tuesday 7:00 a.m. (Rockne) For the Parishioners 
 Wednesday 7:00 p.m. (String Prairie) NO MASS 
 Thursday 8:00 p.m. (String Prairie – Christmas Eve) James E. Seidel – by Mrs. John Johnson 
  10:00 p.m. (Rockne – Christmas Eve) Joe & Alma Probst – by Family 
 Friday 8:00 a.m. (Rockne – Christmas) Francis P. Goertz – by Neil & Kristi Goertz Family 
  10:00 a.m. (String Prairie – Christmas) Al Till – by John & Sharon Foerster 
 Saturday 5:00 p.m. (Rockne) Alfred & Bernice Klaus – by Family 
 Sunday 8:00 a.m. (Rockne) Kenneth Bartsch – by Ernest & Dean Bartsch 
  10:00 a.m. (String Prairie) Gilbert Seidel – by Leroy & Betty Wilhelm 
 

All homebound visits are called off.  If there is an emergency, please contact the office, 512-321-7991 and leave a 
message.  (Father Dariusz) 
 

Weekend Masses at Sacred Heart, are now being held in Holtman Hall.  We have met or exceeded the required limitation 
of our Church. 
 

Live Stream Masses:  All weekend Masses will continue to be live streamed. When possible, we will live stream 
Thursday’s 7:00 a.m. Mass and 15 minutes of Adoration. 
 

Live Stream Participants wishing to Receive the Eucharist:   
Sacred Heart: Reserved parking in the front row of Holtman Hall. 
St Mary’s: Park near the south side door. 
   *Our ushers will ensure you receive the Eucharist. 
 

Confession schedules: 
Sacred Heart: Saturday night after 5:00 p.m. Mass, in Holtman Hall 
St. Mary’s: Sunday morning following 10:00 a.m. Mass, in the Church Hall 
 

Advent Penitential Service will be on Monday, December 21, 7:00 – 8:00 p.m. in Rockne, in Holtman Hall and on 
Wednesday, December 23, 7:00 – 8:00 p.m., in Rockne, in Holtman Hall.  (Fr. Dariusz) 
 

The Rockne-String Prairie Knights of Columbus will not meet during the month of December.  (Phil Fredericks) 
 

Marriage Anniversary Recognition: Realizing the importance of the Sacrament of Marriage the Austin Diocese recognizes 
couples who are celebrating milestone anniversaries every year.  If you are celebrating your 5, 10, 15, 20, 25, 30, 35, 40, 
45, 50, 55 or any anniversary of 60 years or more in 2020, please send me a note at my email address: 
jackiemay.may@gmail.com or text or message my cell phone 512-663-0430.  Please contact Jackie about your 
anniversary before December 20, so there is time to prepare the certificates. (Jackie May) 
 

2020 has been a year where many life events have gone uncelebrated.  We would like to acknowledge your life events 
(weddings, births, baptisms, anniversaries, deaths, milestone birthdays) in a photo collage.  Rose Mary Garza has agreed 
to try to put together a presentation of photos for either December 26 and 27 or January 2 or 3, 2021.  If you are 
interested in submitting a photo, please send to Rose Mary at rmhg1990@yahoo.com or bring a photo to Mass and drop 
in basket by entrance to Holtman Hall.  We have a tight window to put this together, so act quickly.  (Jackie May) 
 

The Pro-life committee will be accepting donations the weekend of December 26 and 27, the Feast of the Holy Family.  
Envelopes are in the back.  Pro-life activities foster a greater respect for the sanctity of human life.  Your donation will help 
pro-life efforts throughout the diocese.  The Gabriel Project, Project Rachel, Sidewalk Ministry, Pro-Life Help Line and 
much more will receive funds from this campaign.  For more information, contact Linda Kutach Strmiska at 512-560-7197 
or lifeatshc@gmail.com.  (Linda Kutach Strmiska) 
 

Collection:  $2,117.00  Retired Clergy & Religious:  $585.00 
Immaculate Conception:  $495.00  Our Lady of Guadalupe:  $1,243.00 
 

Dec. 26 Statue: Melvin & Flora Mae Beck   
Dec. 27 Statue: Cecil & Gerri Martinez   
 Chalice: Phil & Rita Fredericks 
If you feel uneasy taking the Statue or Chalice home, don’t feel obligated.  But for your safety, please sanitize after 
receiving and before returning. 
 

St. Mary’s Catholic Church 
 

Dec. 27 Statue: James & Kim Clanton   
If you feel uneasy taking the Statue home, don’t feel obligated.  But for your safety, please sanitize after receiving and 
before returning. 
 

Collection (12/6):  $1,120.00 Collection (12/13):  $738.00 
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